



Hi All,


Given the pandemic we are all personally facing and out of an abundance of caution 
and care for everyone's health and safety, BID has decided to cancel the April 1st 
event. 

We will be monitoring the ongoing situation and will be back in touch with you with 
Plan B in April.


Most likely, we will be transitioning to an online option so each of you who wants to 
participate in helping to take back the Senate can do so while also extending the 
opportunity to a few like-minded friends.


We will be providing detailed instructions on how you can download a list of likely 
voters in a given state with partially drafted letters reminding these individuals to vote. 
Once the letters are completed and placed in envelopes, you will be instructed to drop 
them off to a predetermined location. From there, members of our steering committee 
will be responsible for mailing them in a timely fashion before the November election.


We are still committed to doing our part to help take back the Senate. However, given 
the current circumstances, we will now have to also be mindful of the health challenges 
in group gatherings until the risks significantly subside.

Please take care and stay safe and healthy during this difficult time; we will be in touch.


Warm regards,

Lori Sackler, Founder and President

Mary Hubert, Vice President


